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     We call on Governor Cuomo and the 
New York State Department of Financial 
Services to launch a thorough investigation 
of this issue. Be an advocate for children, 
individuals and families who desperately 
need care. We need you to stand up with us. 
     Please Contact the Governor’s Press 

Office: (518) 474-8418, or by Email at 
Press.Office@exec.ny.gov. To see the 
full Project Access report go to 
www.northshorechildguidance.org and 
click on the Project Access tab. 
     Andrew Malekoff is Executive Director 
for North Shore Child & Family Guidance 
Center, Roslyn Heights, New York. E-Mail: 
amalekoff@northshorechildguidance.org. 
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